
From: Marilinne Cooper [mailto:marilinne@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 10:35 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass in Bethlehem 
 
As a longtime Bethlehem resident, I would like to express my opposition to the construction of 
the Northern Pass towers and planned transition station. Not only will this have no benefit to our 
community, this disruption to the landscape and natural beauty of our town will seriously impact 
our attraction as a tourist destination and be detrimental to our economy.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marilinne Cooper 
215 Mt. Cleveland Rd 
Bethlehem, NH 03574 
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